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	INVITATION TO TENDER   
                                   



Tender Reference: TD 25/001/YAGI
Tender Title: Blanket supplying package for 1560 households in Hoa Binh province
Date: 14/4/2025



Dear Sirs/Madam,

Oxfam is a global movement of people who are fighting inequality to end poverty and injustice. Oxfam confederation currently has 21 member organizations working in 79 countries. We share a vision of a just and sustainable world. A world where people and the planet are at the center of our economy. Where women and girls live free from violence and discrimination. Where the climate crisis is contained. And where governance systems are inclusive and allow for those in power to be held to account. 

Oxfam in Vietnam believes that a reduction in poverty, injustice, and inequality will occur through the interaction between active citizens, accountable states and responsible private sector, and that it is fundamental to Vietnam’s development. Oxfam in Vietnam contributes to a shift from the current growth-based development model to a Human Economy that cares about People and the Planet.

On 7 September 2024, super typhoon Yagi struck Viet Nam as the strongest storm in the region in decades. The powerful storm also resulted in accumulated heavy rains, affecting millions of women, men, and children across 26 Northern provinces with large-scale flooding, devastating landslides, and critical flash floods. These events appear to be increasing in number and severity adding complexities to climate vulnerability and overwhelming local capacities to respond. Hoa Binh, Lao Cai and Yen Bai provinces are among the hardest hit provinces and declared a state of emergency due to natural disaster on 9th Sept 2024. The Ministry of Agriculture and Rural Development appealed to the international community to support relief and recovery efforts, with UN agencies, national and international NGOs. Oxfam was contacted on 9th September for emergency assistance as the situation exceeded national response capacity. 
 
Oxfam’ response is implemented with local partners – the provincial chapters of the Red Cross in Yen Bai and Lao Cai provinces, and provincial Women Union partner in Hoa Binh province to effectively respond to unmet humanitarian needs and gaps that are excluded in the government’s immediate assistance packages. 

Oxfam is looking for potential suppliers within Vietnam to provide the services of blanket supply to target communes Da Bac and Lac Son in Hoa Binh Province.

We invite your submission of a proposal as per the conditions detailed in the Tender Dossier.


Hard copy of tender dossier can be obtained by interested parties from:
[bookmark: _Hlk110529088]Ms: 	Nguyen Kim Chi
[bookmark: _Hlk110926809]Email:	chi.nguyenkim@oxfam.org 
Position: 	Programme Administrative Officer
Address:	Oxfam in Viet Nam – 22 Le Dai Hanh, Hai Ba Trung, Hanoi. 
Between 9 am-5pm -Monday to Friday.
 
[bookmark: _Hlk110926824]The deadline for submission of tenders is 05 May 2025 at 12.00 PM upon conditions in the tender dossier.
Date of opening tender: 05 May 2025 at 14.00 PM at Oxfam office.

Oxfam does not bind itself to award the tender to the lowest offer and reserves the right to accept the whole or part of the tender.

We look forward to receiving a proposal from you and thank you for your interest in our invitation. 

Yours sincerely,

Vu Thi Quynh Hoa
National Director
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